
From: Karen Matthews
To: Karen Matthews
Subject: FW: Bus route cancellation
Date: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 8:57:58 AM

 
From: Michelle Watts < > 
Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 9:47 AM
To: District Administration Centre Manager <DistrictAdministrationCentreManager@sd68.bc.ca>
Subject: Fwd: Bus route cancellation
 

CAUTION: External Message

 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Michelle Watts < >
Date: Tue, Mar 2, 2021 at 9:43 AM
Subject: Bus route cancellation
To: districadministrationmanager@sd68.bc.ca <districadministrationmanager@sd68.bc.ca>

Good morning,
 
My son takes this bus every morning and afternoon to school. We live 4 km away from frank j ney
school. I highly oppose cancelling this bus route. As a single working mom I cannot pick my child up
from school on a daily basis. This bus is my life support. I cannot and will not allow my child who is in
the process of being diagnosed adhd to walk that distance down Hammond bay road. It is
completely unsafe and a high traffic area. It will also plug the traffic up so badly down by the school
it will be a nightmare. These children deserve and should have a safe way to get to school without
having to walk 4km both ways. This is absolutely ridiculous.
 
Thank you for reading my concerns and I hope you take everything into consideration.
 
Michelle Watts
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